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DATE: October 26, 2000 


TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 


FROM: Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services---:;;;:;;JJ 

Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competitiv{kvices <id-

RE: Confidential Documents 

Staff no longer has a need to retain the following confidential documents and the 
documents may be returned to the originator. 

• 	 Document Number 12659-99, October 15, 1999 - Excel (Steinberg) ­
Confidential report with attachments. 

• 	 Document Number 13432-99, November 2,1999 - Excel (Steinberg)­
Welcome letter for new customers mentioned on page 14 ofConfidential Report. 
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cc: 	 Ray Kennedy, Division of Competitive Services 
Lee Fordham, Division ofLegal Services 
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